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COMMENT FORM FOR NIRB SCREENINGS 
 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has a mandate to protect the integrity of the ecosystem for the 
existing and future residents of Nunavut. To assess the environmental and socio-economic impacts of the 
project proposal, NIRB would like to hear your concerns, comments and suggestions about the following 
project proposal application: 
 

Project Proposal Title: Renewable Energy Microgrid Integration for Remote, Off-grid 
Cabins in Nunavut 

Proponent: Nunavut Nukkisautiit Corporation  
Location: Qikiqtani 
Comments Due By:  May 8, 2023 NIRB #: 23YN010 
 
Indicate your concerns about the project proposal below: 
 no concerns                                                               traditional uses of land 
 water quality                                                             Inuit harvesting activities 
 terrain                                                                        community involvement and consultation 
 air quality                                                                  local development in the area 
 wildlife and their habitat                                           tourism in the area 
 marine mammals and their habitat                            human health issues                  
 birds and their habitat                                                other:____________________________________________ 
 fish and their habitat                                                  __________________________________________________ 
 heritage resources in area                                          __________________________________________________ 
Please describe the concerns indicated above: 
N/A 
Do you have any suggestions or recommendations for this application? 
 
Transport Canada has no objection to this project. All attempts to minimize glare from the solar panels should be 
taken to mitigate any hazard to aviation.  
 
Canadian Aviation Regulation 302.10(h) states: “No person shall, at or in the vicinity of an airport, knowingly 
display a marker, marking, sign, light or signal that is likely to be hazardous to aviation safety by causing glare or 
by causing confusion with or preventing clear visual perception of a marker, marking, sign, light or signal that is 
required under this Subpart;…” 
 
If the solar panels are found to cause hazardous glare to flight crews, immediate actions will be required to eliminate 
that hazard.  
Do you support the project proposal? Yes    No     Any additional comments? 
N/A 
Name of person commenting: Holly Poklitar of  
Position: Regional Environmental 

Advisor 
Organization: Transport Canada 

Signature: 
 

Date: May 8, 2023 

   
 


